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To whom it may concern.

We are writing in reference to docket no: 10-035-39.

Rocky Mountain Power is asking you to grant them permission to destroy Tooele Valley's viewshed
and watershed by installing huge power lines across our foothills. We ask you to please respect the

decisions by our planning committee and our county commissioners and deny their applications.

Here are several reasons why the citizens of our county do not want these power lines to be built in
the location RMP is proposing:

Tooele will get no power from these lines. Al of the power is for Utah and Salt Lake County. Let
them have the lines that go along with having more power.

Our city has sent millions of dollars acquiring land along the southeast bench to protect our view
and our water supplies. The proposed lines and roads will crisscross our foothills.

There will be a greater chance of contamination of our water supplies because of these roads;
Increased chance of fires in the hills that will be difficult to fight because of the terrain.

Their lines will be crossing a superfund site.

The lines will be located within 1/4 mile of many homes.

These are only a few of the reasons why we oppose their siting request. We know that power is
necessary, but there are other places that these lines could be buiit without causing as great of an
impact,

Please make the right decision and deny the siting request.

Dennis and Rosemary Huilinger

The New Busy is not the too busy. Combine all your e-mail accounts with Hotmail. Get busy,

The New Busy is not the old busy. Search, chat and e-mail from your inbox. Get started.
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